
EASC PR March 2024 meeting notes

We had two meetings scheduled in March, both regarding planning and general 
possible projects.  Additionally, the Website, Phoneline and meeting schedule updates 
are running well.  Contact Tony at phone@eascna.org for more information on 
phoneline volunteer orientations or watch our FB page.

The main issue we are experiencing has to do with our ability to make face-to-face 
presentations.  Most if not all these opportunities fall during the weekdays and in the 
daytime hours.  We request via the GSRs to let their groups know PR is looking for 
assistance with making these presentations and anyone interested can contact 
PR@eascna.org or call Keith T at 918 808 4136.

We have a PowerPoint presentation in hand with a few updates required if needed but 
we also can simply make oral presentations depending on the location and audience.

We have a couple of standing invitations, and many opportunities, such as-

from our PR handbook – possible targets

Community colleges, or similar

Drug courts – occasional presetations

Local health fairs – County Health Departments

Resource assistance agencies

ILS

PR sub committee


